
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) received $87,092,000 of Community Development Block Grant – Disaster
Recovery (CDBG-DR15) funds from the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD) to address unmet needs in areas impacted by 2015 flood events. The City, through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to provide $11,168,297.21 in CDBG-DR15
funds to the Houston Public Works Department (HPW) for the Neuens Road Drainage Project. This
project, located along Neuens Road between Gessner Road and Blalock Road, will mitigate flooding and
reduce localized drainage problems through drainage and paving improvements.

The public may comment on this proposed project during the 14-day comment period that extends
from Wednesday, October 16, 2019 through Wednesday, October 30, 2019. Written comments can be
submitted by mail to Kennisha London, HCDD, 2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or
via email at Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon completion of the 14-day public comment period,
HCDD will enter into a Letter of Agreement with HPW for this project.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6420. For any information about HCDD's Complaints and Appeals
Process, please access HCDD's Complaints and Appeals page at https://www.houstontx.gov/housing/
complaints.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website
at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.


